

# Indian Creek News

### ANNUAL INDIAN CREEK HOMEOWNERS MEETING

Monday, March 20th at 6:30 p.m. Towarda Community Building

Speaker from Peoria Analytical Labs to give presentation on an analysis of our water.

Vote for two board positions.
Mike Cunningham, Water Chair, and
Annette Hancock, Vice President/Secretary,
to rerun for their current positions.
Nominations are welcome at the meeting.

Cookies and soft drinks to be served.

#### SPRING CLEAN-UP WORKDAY

Mark your calendars now for spring clean-up of the common area and the nature trail scheduled for Saturday, April 15. Rain date will be Saturday, April 29th.

## A BIG THANKS TO MDA BOWLATHON SPONSORS

Thanks to everyone in the subdivsion who sponsored my son, Alan, to bowl in the MDA Bowlathon on February 25th. Alan was the highest individual fund-raiser for the second year in a row raising \$901. His team, the B.A.D. (Bowling Against Dystropy) Boys, including his dad, Adam Orrick, and Dusty Rhoades, also was the highest fundraising team for the second year in a row. Thanks for your generous contributions to this cause.

#### NEW LISTING

The ranch at 9 Fox Creek is listed for \$135,000 (AS IS). A new roof was recently put on this house. If you know of anyone who might be interested in purchasing this home or other homes in the area, please call me at 728-2990.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
COLDWELL BANKER HEART OF AMERICA REALTORS